Pravina Attwala

Subject: FW: [External] Minor Variance Application A042/22

From: Edward O'Connor

Sent: May-03-22 7:57 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Minor Variance Application A042/22

Committee of Adjustment,

Thank you for snail mailing me the plans to the proposed changes that are
planned at 52 Donhill Crescent. As a person who lives in close proximity to
this house, | am opposed to the changes that are being requested. They are
asking to put too much house on the land and in the air.

If we keep allowing minor variances to continue unabated, before long the
land will be too congested and our land buffer from each other will be
diminished. It is this buffer that allows us to live in greater peace. When

this space is reduced between people, problems are likely to increase.

Thank you for your time.

Sent from my iPad



